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PRESIDENT’S	MESSAGE	
(859)	268-1004																																Captain	John	Davis	 johndavislex@gmail.com	

	
Soaring	Eagles	–	It’s	been	a	little	over	three	months	since	our	October	reunion	in	TPA.		Your	Board	finalized	
its	 member	 roster	 after	 voting	 to	 accept	 Joe	 Kernan’s	 offer	 to	 temporarily	 fill	 the	 vacant	 position	 of	
Secretary	(until	the	October	reunion).				
	
Soaring	Eagles	member	and	retired	Flight	Attendant,	Ms.	Judy	Schmidt,	was	asked	to	be	and	has	agreed	to	
serve	as	one	of	the	four	Board	advisors,	joining	Bob	Knapp,	Bill	Leefe,	and	Ron	Natalie.		The	sentiments	to	
invite	Judy	to	become	an	advisor	were	positive	and	unanimous.		Her	leadership	skills	are	superb	and	she	
will	be	a	fine	addition.			
	
Time	 passes	 quickly,	 and	 our	 October	 26,	 27,	 28,	 2018	 annual	 reunion	will	 be	 upon	 us.	 	 Let’s	 try	 for	 a	
record	attendance.			
	
Besides	showing	up	ourselves,	try	recalling	some	of	your	fellow	pilots	and	flight	attendants	who	were	part	
of	 your	 fun	memories.		Then	 contact	 them	with	a	warm	hello	 and	an	 invitation	 to	TPA	 in	October.	 	 Lost	
touch	or	need	help	in	finding	someone?		Maybe	your	Board	can	assist.			
	
Remember,	two	years	ago,	with	a	lot	of	help	from	the	Soaring	Eagles	and	others	among	our	pilot	group,	we	
located	about	100	 “missing”	pilots	 and	 surviving	 spouses	who	were	 recipients	of	 the	 Jim	Stephens,	Dick	
Mahoney,	and	attorney	J.C.	Nickens	class	action	lawsuit	payments	on	the	lump	sum	unpaid	interest.	 	The	
result	of	 that	 “search	and	 find”	effort,	while	nowhere	close	 to	 the	success	of	 the	 lawsuit,	was	 still	pretty	
cool.				
	
Please	call	or	email	one	of	your	Board	members	if	needed,	and	maybe	we	can	help	steer	you	to	that	friend	
or	 two	from	flying	 the	 line.	 	Let’s	make	this	the	year	we	reconnect	with	some	of	our	 long	time	–	but	not	
seen	for	many	years	–	friends.		Like	what	we	once	did,	time	still	does	–	flies	
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TREASURER’S	REPORT	
Captain	Paul	Sturpe	

SECRETARY’S	MESSAGE	
Captain	Joe	Kernan	

Chairman	Schofield’s	View	
Seth	“Butch”	Schofield	
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						YBOR	City	Bus	Trip	
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						FLOWN	WEST	

	

Captain	Bill	Nolen	

Captain	Jim	Cameron	
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CONGRATULATIONS	TO	THE	METZGERS	
FOR	THEIR	COMBINED	YEARS	OF	AIRLINE	SERVICE	
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Captain	Gerald	Milburn	
Still	 in	 the	 Daytona	 Beach	 area	 (Port	 Orange),	 FL.	 	 Been	 alone	 now	 for	 2	 ½	 years.	 	 Its	
difficult	but	we	play	the	hand	we	are	dealt.		I	have	been	involved	with	you,	“the	Eagles”	and	
it	has	been	rewarding.		I	always	believed	you	were/are	the	best	pilot	group	in	the	business.		
All	 you	have	 to	do	 is	 reflect	 on	what	we	were	 able	 to	accomplish.	 	We	were	 fortunate	 to	
have	the	leaders	we	had,	Ed	Colodny	and	Seth	“Butch”	Schofield.		Come	to	the	convention	/	
reunion,	renew	your	old	friendships	and	enjoy.		Hoping	to	see	you	in	person.		Gerry	Milburn	
	

	

Captain	Dan	Friel	



	 	 Eagle’s	Aerie	Spring	2018	 Page		 9	

	
	

	



	 	 Eagle’s	Aerie	Spring	2018	 Page		 10

	
	



	 	 Eagle’s	Aerie	Spring	2018	 Page		 11

	
	
WEBSITE	ADDRESS:			usairsoaringeagles.org	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	


